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Learning 
 

Hedgehogs 
This week in English, the children have been writing their own poems based on similes 
and using an enriched vocabulary to describe creatures in a rhyming poem.  They also 
have been developing their reading comprehension. 
 

In maths the children have been learning to subtract 2 and 3 digit numbers using written methods. Also 
they have created maths games and solved different maths puzzles and problems.  
  
 

Squirrels  
This week in English, the children looked at metaphors and similes surrounding colours. They 
made their own rainbow poems at the end of the week. 
 
In maths, the children have been playing different types of board games with different maths 
focuses. At the end of the week, Badger class made their own board games and shared them with 
Squirrel class.  
 
 

Rabbits  
In English this week, the children continued to write stories with a seaside theme.  They 
created a new story called The Fisherman’s Catch by changing the characters and plot. 
They came up with some exciting ideas and wrote their own versions before reading and 
enjoying each other’s.  
    
In maths the children did some problem solving based on the four operations and set 

within the context of the now familiar Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch story. 
 
 

TOPIC learning:  
In Topic the children used pastels to create self-portraits in the style of Picasso, created models 
demonstrating different emotions and wrote simile poems based on the theme ‘loneliness’  for entry into 
the Belton and Lothingland Village Show to be held on Sunday 19th August 2018 at The John Green 
Institute. Pop along if you want to see some great pieces of work selected from across the school. It 
starts at 2.30pm.  
 
 

Other information: 
The children really enjoyed their beach party picnic and we thank you for all your kind generosity with 
the food donations.  We are very sad to be saying goodbye to Mr Allen who is moving to a new school 
much nearer to his home and we thank him for all his dedication and hard work at his time in KS1 at 
Moorlands.  We wish him every success in the future and welcome Miss West to the KS1 team. 
 
We have all had a fantastic year and we wish you all a safe and happy summer 
break.  

 

 


